We're Breaking
Ground!

McCarron’s Water Treatment

Plant Improvements begin soon
March 2022

What To Expect In the Near Future

Extensive site preparation work will begin in late-March
and progress throughout the summer. The first major step
in the project will be removing trees to make space for
new facilities and construction activities. Tree removal
work will be followed by demolition work and excavation.

Unfortunately, these early steps are likely to be some of
the most disruptive portions of the project for neighbors.

We will be providing visual screening of the project area
for neighbors of the site.

You can learn more about the coming work by visiting the
project website at: stpaul.gov/WTPneighbors

How Can | Stay in the Loop?

We’ve set up a website for
neighbors that will be
updated throughout the
project. Please visit at:
stpaul.gov/WTPneighbors

The website also provides
instructions on how to sign
up for email/text updates.

Who Can | Call?

We'’ve set up a project hotline that rings directly to my work

phone. It’ll be monitored during weekday work hours, and I’ll be

prompt in replying to voicemails. Please call if you have questions

or concerns! The hotline number is: 651-243-1019

The hotline voicemail includes instructions for who to call if you

urgently need to get ahold of someone overnight or on the

weekend.

- Will Menkhaus, project manager




